
Dear Participant,

Thank you very much for participating in the third annual Virginia Youth Policy Forum. We
have bee preparing for this event for 10 months and we are greatly anticipating your arrival. We
know it will be an enjoyable learning experience for all those involved.

Enclosed you will fund numerous guidelines for the YPF, including dress code, a Schedule of
Events, and suggestions on preparing for the YPF. We hope you find them helpful. Please read
over them. It will make for a better experience for everyone. Please bring all necessary forms
with you to the Capitol.

Thank you very much for your time and participation. We look forward to seeing everyone next
Wednesday. if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at
ypf~va-mockelection.org.

Sincerely,

Ben Easter John Kennedy
YPF Director YPF Director

Enclosures:

Schedule of Events
How to Prepare
Dress Code
Publicity Release Form
Directions to the Capitol


